
HANCOCK COUNTY PORT AND HARBOR COMMISSION REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSALS of LANDSCAPE & MAINTENANCE  

2021 

 
Invitation:  

The Hancock County Port and Harbor Commission (HCPHC) is seeking proposals from qualified firms to 

provide landscaping and maintenance services for (7) Seven locations within HCPHC Airport and Port 

Bienville Operations. Firms with relevant experience and qualifications are encouraged to submit. 

Proposals must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on 03/11/21. All  proposals received  after  that  time  

will  be  returned  to  the Proposer unopened. 

There will be a mandatory pre-proposal job walk requirement that will be held at contractors’ expense to 

visit locations at both the Stennis Airport, and Port Bienville, MS.  Please provide your own POV (privately 

owned vehicle) as transportation will not be provided. The initial jobsite meeting location will be the rear 

parking lot at 14054 Fred & Al Key Road, HCPHC commission offices @ 8:30 AM on 02/22/21 from there 

we will visit each location. 

Correspondence Requirements: 

 

Any correspondence related to this proposal shall be forwarded via email to: dpoole@hcphc.ms  or in 

writing to David Poole, Purchasing Specialist, 14054 Fred & al Key Road, Kiln, MS 39556.  

Any questions or addenda/clarifications to this proposal shall be submitted, in writing prior to 5:00 PM 

CST, on March 1st, 2021 via email to dpoole@hcphc.ms with “LANDSCAPE RFP” in the subject line.  

Responses from HCPHC will be communicated via email to all interested recipients of this proposal. 

Inquiries received after the date and time stated will not be accepted and will be returned to sender 

without response. 

 

Publish on February 10th, 2021 & February 17th, 2021. 
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